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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 8:09 AM
To: 'Jason Duda'
Cc: 'Matt Herrick'
Subject: RE: BP Station #498 (RO2873) - SWI Deadline

Hello Jason, 
 
Based on the circumstances presented in your e-mail, your request to postpone submittal of the report until an 
access agreement is secured is acceptable.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
 
From: Jason Duda [mailto:jduda@broadbentinc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 02, 2010 4:29 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Cc: 'Matt Herrick' 
Subject: BP Station #498 (RO2873) - SWI Deadline 
 
Hi Paresh, 
 
This email is regarding the upcoming deadline of November 10, 2010 for submittal of a soil and groundwater 
investigation report for BP Station #498 located at 286 S. Livermore Ave., Livermore, CA.  Unfortunately, off-
site property access has not been obtained in order to properly conduct the investigation.  Initial contact with the 
adjacent property owner was made via telephone but a follow-up response to that call has not been 
received.  We will attempt to make contact with the property owner again this month.  It is requested that the 
deadline for this investigation be postponed until an official property access agreement is in place.  ACEH will 
be notified as soon as the agreement is finalized or within three months if an agreement cannot be arranged.  A 
written response to this request would be greatly appreciated.  Please feel free to contact me directly with any 
questions.  Thanks.  Take care.   
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Jason R. Duda ● Project Scientist 

 

1324 Mangrove Avenue, Suite #212 ● Chico, California 95926 
office 530.566.1400 ● mobile 530.592.6822 ● fax 530.566.1401  
jduda@broadbentinc.com 
  

 


